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To whom it may concern, 

 

My name is Jason Foss and I am a business owner and resident of Garrison ND.  I am an avid fisherman and do 

not fish tournaments.  I am supporting this bill on the grounds that we as a business and community are loosing 

a lot of revenue and spotlight by overpricing the larger national fishing tournaments out of ND.  I love the 

concept of nonprofit organization doing tournaments for fundraising and always, youth directed tournaments to 

get more kids in the outdoors and experiencing everything ND has to offer.  Thank you for your consideration. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jason Foss 
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